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ONE COUNTRY, ONE PEOPLE!

Press Statement
Monday September 26, 2022
Second Phase of Voter Registration.
The second phase of the voter registration conducted by the Electoral Commission

for Sierra Leone got underway on Tuesday September 20, 2022.

As the party did in the first round, we deployed monitors in all centers across the
country, and remain the only party to have representatives in all 3,630 centers
opened for the exercise.

The party has continued monitoring the conduct of the registration process from the
outset and have observed that the initial teething problems we noticed in the first
round have been largely eliminated.

We wish to express our satisfaction with the overall conduct of the voter registration
and want to thank all the sector players - ECSL, NCRA, SSL, the SLP and others - for
their robust posture during this very critical national exercise.

Our tally centers have reported figures on a daily basis and we are satisfied with the
feedback we are getting. The numbers from all centers are encouraging and we
commit to continue doing everything possible to maintain the momentum, get our
people registered for an overwhelming victory in the 2023 general elections.

We want to thank Sierra Leoneans for their patience during this exercise and appeal
to those who are qualified to register but have not yet done so, to do so now. In
particular, we want to encourage our supporters to keep swelling their numbers at
the centers across the country.

As the exercise draws to a close we want to assure all that the party will not drop its
guard until the last person is registered and that we will forestall any effort at
frauding the process.

Thank you very much for your continued confidence reposed in the party and the
leadership.

One Country! One People!
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